
K-5 General Music with Mrs. Kida

Kindergartners are busy learning about all the different ways we can use our voices, including speaking, singing, shouting and whispering. They have practiced using both loud and soft singing voices, as well as high and low singing voices and will soon be discovering more about how to create a song with their voices.

First graders have been working hard to identify the differences between steady beat and rhythm. They have learned several songs from different countries and are exploring ways to make beats with instruments as well as their own bodies!

Second graders kicked off the year practicing making steady beats to different songs. They have been using their bodies to create different sounds to go with their songs and have now mastered the difference between the beat of music and the rhythm of music. Next they will begin learning to identify symbols in music notation.

Third graders are eagerly preparing to play the recorder by reviewing symbols in music notation. They can accurately identify and define dynamics, phrase form and section form. Third graders are also able to read and compare patterns in their music books. Soon, they will begin learning to identify music notes by their pitch letter names.

Fourth graders began this year by grabbing their passports to start a journey around the globe learning about music from different countries and cultures. They began their journey in America with Stevie Wonder’s “Sir Duke” and learned all about the origins of jazz music. Next, students traveled to Ireland and learned about strong and weak beats in each meter signature of music. Next up: Trinidad, Mongolia and Russia! 

Fifth graders are discovering many links to social studies in their music classes this year. They began the year by learning about musical form in “This Land is Your Land” and also discussed patriotism. Next, students practiced reading pitch letter names and identifying melodic direction while also learning about music from Africa. Soon, students will begin working on composing simple melodies.
See more about the Berkley Street School Music Department at http://www.newmilfordnjmusic.com !

